
PWSA Barn Dance--July 23, 2022
 
The Prader Willi Syndrome Association of Ohio (PWSA) will have their
6th annual barn dance on Saturday, July 23, 2022. The event will be
held at Hoggy's in Gahanna with opening remarks scheduled for 4:45
p.m. For additional details, email PWSAOhio@aol.com or call 330-
591-0980.
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